

June 28, 2022

Mr. David Kim and The Bascom Group 7 Corporate Park Ste. 100 Irvine, CA 92606-5153

Dear David and members of The Bascom Group,

On behalf of the Leeds School of Business, I am honored to support Dean Sharon Matusik in announcing that The Bascom Group has been selected to receive the 2022 Leeds School of Business Corporate Partner Service Award.

This award recognizes sustained commitment, support, and exceptional service to the Leeds School of Business, the University of Colorado Boulder, and the community. The Bascom Group has been intentional and generous in their support of students, faculty, and the business community engaged in the real estate profession. At Leeds, your company has launched case competitions, facilitated the creation of a case study database, provided scholarship support for underrepresented students, and volunteered in countless ways. The Bascom Group supports many other universities and communities in a similarly generous fashion. We are thankful for David Kim, Paul Zachary, and the many other Bascom Group team members who choose to make a difference through the Leeds School's platform of education.

The Distinguished Alumni and Service Awards Dinner will take place on **Friday**, **October 28th at 6:00p.m. at the St. Julien Hotel in Boulder.** To formally accept this award, we ask that you attend the event so that we can celebrate your achievements in person.

Please contact Laurel Harman in the Office of Advancement at 303-492-5576 or laurel.page@colorado.edu by July 24th to confirm your acceptance of this award and your attendance in October.

Congratulations on this special recognition and thank you for your commitment to the Leeds School of Business and the University of Colorado Boulder.

Sincerely,

Philip P. DiStefano

Chancellor

University of Colorado Boulder

Philip P Di Atelano